
Quakertown Vol. Fire Company presents: 

a free community        
AHA Family and Friends CPR Course 

Sat. May 18 9am-12 noon 

 

 

To kick off EMS Week, Quakertown Fire Company is happy to be hosting an 

AHA Family and Friends CPR class on Saturday, May 18, 2024 from 9:00 to 

12:00 noon.  This is a non-certification, no-test class for anyone that wishes 

to learn how to be more prepared until help arrives. The class will cover 

Adult, Child and Infant CPR and choking relief. 

The course is free, but seating is limited. Please register and confirm your 

spot by emailing Instructor, Betsy Milcarek 

at:  BMilcarek@quakertownfire.com    If you have questions and wish a 

call back, please email your phone number for fastest response. Come 

join us for the fun and help us get EMS Week started! 


